
Celebrating 110 Years of Caring
Do you have stories of BRC you would like to share?  
Perhaps you remember visiting when you were a child or had family 
members who lived here.  We would like to collect your memories 
and pictures to put together in a booklet to share at Brethren 
Retirement Community’s 110th Anniversary Celebration in April.  
Please return by March 20th to:  Administrative Services, 750 Chestnut 
Street, Greenville, Ohio 45331.

Name:  ________________________________________________________

Address:  _______________________________________________________

State:  _______________________    Zip:  ____________________________

Phone:  ______________________
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Use additional paper if necessary.


